
TO REGISTER FOR THE USAV NATIONAL CLINIC: 

REVISED 11/21/18, 1:30PM 

REMINDER: THERE IS A FEE FOR THIS CLINIC UNLESS YOU ARE A USAV NATIONAL OR JUNIOR 
NATIONAL REFEREE.  THIS CLINIC FEE IS SEPARATE FROM YOUR ANNUAL REGION DUES. LATE 
REGISTRATION FEES WILL BE APPLIED STARTING ONE WEEK BEFORE THE CLINIC. 

Go to the website:  https://volleyballreftraining.com 

Under the events tab select National and Advancement Referee Clinics 

That brings up a screen for Clinic Registration. 

 

There are three categories of official to select from: 

1.)  If you are a Junior National or a National Referee, select the box titled “Register/Update 
with USAV Code”, enter your code and click submit.  There you will see a screen that has 
some blue buttons on the left-hand side. Select the button that says ”Main 
DASHBOARD”. Then you will see a screen with a “Clinic Registration” button in the 
middle of the screen. Select this one.  When the next screen comes up select the 
Phoenix, AZ clinic on Friday 1/18/19.  You have already paid your clinic fee with your 
National Official’s Dues.  
 

2.)  If you are a National Scorer, select the box titled “Enter Your USAV Code”, enter your 
code and click submit.  There you will see a screen that has some blue buttons on the 
left-hand side. Select the button that says ”Main DASHBOARD”. Then you will see a 
screen with a “Clinic Registration” button in the middle of the screen Select this one.  
When the next screen comes up select the Phoenix, AZ clinic on Friday 1/18/19.   Then 
you will be prompted to pay the $20 Clinic Fee. 
 

3.)  If you are not a National-level Official or Scorer, select the box titled “Register Without 
a USAV Code” and click submit.  Then you will see a screen with a “Clinic Registration” 
button in the middle of the screen. Select this one.  When the next screen comes up 
select the Phoenix, AZ clinic on Friday 1/18/19   Fill in the other required info. Then you 
will be prompted to pay the $25 Clinic Fee. 

 

https://volleyballreftraining.com/


After you have completed one of the above options, you will be prompted to keep a copy of 
your registration.  Please do so. 

The Arizona Region strongly recommends that you sign up for the clinic as soon as possible.  

 

 


